
THE CITY OF DALTON 

MAYOR AND COUNCIL MINUTES 

WORK SESSION 

MAY 20, 2019 

 

The Mayor and Council held a Work Session this evening beginning at 5:15 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers of City Hall. Present were Mayor Dennis Mock, Council Members Denise Wood, 

Annalee Harlan, Tyree Goodlett and Gary Crews, City Administrator Jason Parker, City Attorney 

Gandi Vaughn and several department heads.  

 

AGENDA REVIEW 

The Mayor and Council reviewed the agenda items, in specific the following: 

 

DISCUSSION OF DALTON UTILITIES POTENTIAL SEWER PROJECTS 

Dalton Unities CEO Tom Bundros presented a potential expansion of sewer project to the Mayor 

and Council.  Bundros outline (5) locations where the Utilities have identified as potential 

location for the expansion.  Bundros stated this expansion would cost at least 10 to 12 million 

dollars and offered the project as a possible future SPLOST project.  The (5) locations are as 

follows: 

 

(1) Cleveland Highway from Beaverdale Highway to Frontier Trail 

(2) Carbondale interchange area 

(3) Connector 3 interchange area 

(4) Part of the Westside running from Mill Creek Road along Crider Road to the intersection 

of Mount Vernon Road and Highway 201 

(5) South Dalton bypass area where the County plans for a future park  

Bundros stated it will take nearly 64,000 feet of pipe to complete.  The Mayor and Council 

thanked him for his presentation. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business to come before the Mayor and Council, the meeting was 

Adjourned at 5:56 p.m.         

       _________________________ 

       Bernadette Chattam  

                  City Clerk 

____________________________ 

Dennis Mock, Mayor 

 


